
Dear Yuan Qi, 

Science Editor, Editorial Office 

Baishideng Publishing Group Inc 

World Journal of Gastroenterology 

 

 

Title: From diagnosis to treatment of hepatocellular carcinoma: an epidemic 

problem for both developed and developing world 

03.05.2017 

Manuscript ID: 33948 

Authors: Dimitroulis D. et al. 

 

Thank you very much for reviewing our manuscript and considering it for 

publication in your highly-esteemed Journal. We are also thankful to the 

reviewers for their valuable contribution. Below you can find our reply to 

reviewers’ comments. Additionally, we have implemented the suggestions in 

the revised manuscript file.   

All changes in the revised manuscript are indicated by using track changes 

mode in MS Word.  

 

Comments to authors 

The authors reviewed the whole aspects of HCC. The information was 

enough. Most of the information is known to many of the potential readers. 

This manuscript was review article. If the authors spent paragraphs to their 

message to the readers, the part would add more values. Were there any new 

knowledge based on the literatures? 

 

Response: 

We would like to thank the reviewers for their valuable comments. The 

present manuscript is reviewing the majority of the aspects regarding HCC, 



some of them are already discussed in the pertinent literature. However, the 

performed literature research has indeed given new knowledge, mostly 

regarding new treatment options and modalities. In order to emphasize to 

this new knowledge, we have added two summarizing paragraphs in our 

Conclusion Section. 

Thanking you once again for your important contribution and looking 

forward for your positive response. 

 

Sincerely, 

Dimitrios Dimitroulis 


